Good afternoon, Eisenhower Families,

Pardon me, while | finish chewing the last of the delicious eats and treats provided by our
Parent Teacher organization for Parent/Teacher Conferences... | have three things on my mind:

1.

PTAC, you absolutely spoiled us all with such scrumptious food and drink. Thank you!
Even sweeter was the opportunity to have meaningful conversation with so many of you
regarding your children’s progress here at Eisenhower.

Many of you have inquired about last year’s yearbooks. According to UPS records, the
yearbooks arrived at Eisenhower on Lafayette on July 13. This particular day was very
busy, with our dedicated maintenance and custodial staff moving packed boxes into the
storage units. After having examined both Eisenhower on Lafayette and the storage
pods to the best of our abilities, we still have not been successful in tracking down the
yearbooks.

Our suspicion is that the 2022-2023 yearbooks will be found when we move out of the
modular units and back into the state-of-the-art renovated facility on Lafayette. Until we
do, we must ask for your patience. As soon as the yearbooks are found, we will
distribute them to those who ordered last year. Should the yearbooks not be found, we
will order duplicates which will come at no cost to families.

Finally, as the weather begins to cool, please know we are committed to getting students
outside for PE and recess as much as possible. This means that if the outside “feel like”
temperature is above 25 degrees Fahrenheit, it is very likely we will take students
outdoors. In that case, thank you for helping us prepare students for fresh air--by
sending a stocking cap, warm gloves, a scarf, or the appropriate jacket or coat.

Should you have any questions, ideas, or concerns, please don’t hesitate to reach out to me in
the office by calling 217.245.5107

Have a wonderful evening!

Skylert message to be sent 10/10/23, 3:00pm



